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November 15, 2019 Newsletter 
 
Dear Glencairn Families, 
 
AmazonSmile 
Have you been doing a fair amount of online shopping lately?  How about on Amazon?  Did 
you know that the Glencairn PTO is a member of the AmazonSmile program?  If you haven’t 
already gotten involved in this easy program, just click this link to get set up: 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/38-3571949.  After that, every time you shop on 
smile.amazon.com, 0.5% of your purchases will be donated to the Glencairn PTO to be used 
in our school!  Thanks to the families who have already designated Glencairn PTO in 
AmazonSmile, the school has raised an additional $209.48 in the past 12 months! 

 
 
Follow us on Facebook 

Our school’s PTO has a Facebook page to help share the latest news 
involving our PTO and school community: 
https://www.facebook.com/glencairnpto 
We also encourage you to join Glencairn Elementary Families. This is an 
informal Facebook page for parents and members of the school community 

to ask questions and share information about the school -- 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1143041979071281/. Ask to join, and you’ll be gladly 
accepted! 
 
Thanks! 
To the families who shop at Kroger and use their Community Rewards Program – you helped 
us earn $116.85 in the last quarter! 
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/38-3571949
https://www.facebook.com/glencairnpto
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1143041979071281/


Mark Your Calendars! 
November 21st – Teacher & Staff Lunch hosted by 4th Grade families 
November 27th-29th – No School – Thanksgiving Break 
December 9th-13th – Book Fair 
December 13th – Movie Night 
December 20th – School-wide field trip to NCG movie theatre 
December 23rd – January 3rd – No School – Winter Break 
January 14th – PTO Meeting from 6:30-8:00pm 
January 20th – No School – Martin Luther King Day 
February 17th – No School – Presidents Day 
 

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
 


